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Purchase
Suggested

Santa Cruz library commission-
ers have recommended immediate
purchase of the westerly half of
the John Sigurdson property at|:
215 Locust street.

This is part of the expansion
program to provide for construc-
tion of new library' quarters in
downtown Santa Cruz.

City Manager Peter Tedesco
said he has.come close to terms
with . Sigurdson for the parcel,
which inclydes a dental lab. The
adjacent parking lot, also owned
by Sigurdson, is slated for later
purchase.,:

Commissioners also heard a re-
port on meetings to date on the
proposed creation of a county-
wide library district.




